
From:   James Cerulli   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 03, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0103-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr Ghaffari:

We have amended the existing STA application (file no. 0103-EX-ST-2015) to reflect our revised radio
configuration with discrete channels.  We believe this eliminates the need to coordinate with AFTRCC
and coordinate/gain consent with SDARS licensees per your previous correspondence.  Please advise if
any additional information is required to proceed with application processing.

Regards,
Jim


